
FLAMINGO ROAD IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT  

IN MIRAMAR, PEMBROKE PINES, COOPER CITY,  

AND SOUTHWEST RANCHES 

Project Overview 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has awarded a $2,267,493.75 contract to General Asphalt 
Company, Inc. for improvements along Flamingo Road from south of Pembroke Road to south of Griffin Road 
in Miramar, Pembroke Pines, Cooper City, and Southwest Ranches. Construction will begin May 20, 2017 and 
will be completed in early 2018.  
 
Project Improvements 
• Replacing guardrail along the west side of the road 
• Installing a mat to protect canal from erosion 
• Replacing sidewalk at various locations as needed to accommodate new guardrail 
• Improving drainage by adding concrete aprons around existing drainage structures 
• Replacing some existing signs 
 

Traffic Impact 
• Construction activities and lane closures can be expected on southbound Flamingo Road as follows: 

- Single lane closures— between 9:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. 
- Double lane closures—between 10 a.m. and 1:30 p.m. and overnight between 10:30 p.m. and 7:30 a.m. 

• Specific lane closure information will be provided in the weekly traffic report distributed by FDOT. 
 
Project Updates 
The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, 

please email ddiaz@corradino.com 
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For Additional Project Information and Updates 

Contact Mrs. Dayana Diaz, Public Information Officer  

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: ddiaz@corradino.com 
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